
SAVE THE DATE! 
Please join us on 

Wednesday, September 3, 2025 from 2:00-300. 

We will meet on the Timber Point Black Top 

for this special orientation  

at 2:00 and walk to the classrooms together.   

Kindergarten students  

and one parent (or designated adult) are invited.  

Please bring your child’s school supplies and 

yellow dismissal form to the Orientation. 
 

We look forward to welcoming 

 you and your Kindergartener to the TP family!  


